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Throughout this past month we have 
been overwhelmed by the many 
answers to prayer.  Sometimes our 
prayers were answered before we 
were even able to verbalize them.  
June 7-8 we began the process of 
downsizing by having our first garage sale.  We set out our 
display board and had opportunities to share with some of the 
shoppers.  One of the neatest was a discussion with our 
neighbors about our plans.  We invited them to church, and we 
then asked them about a one on one Bible study.  Keep praying 
for them and for more open doors.     

June was a busy ministry month.  
The first two weekends we 
presented in Union and Reinbeck, 
Iowa.  June 17-23 we spent with 
the youth group helping with the 
CBM church build in Columbus, WI.  
We brought 11 teens and 5 adults, including us.  
We enjoyed a week of setting forms for 
concrete, helping with the concrete pours, 
landscaping, scraping floors, and many other 
jobs.  It was also a great time of spiritual growth 
for many of the teens as they were stretched in 
ways they hadn’t been stretched before.  

    Fulfilling the great commission together, 

Brian, Brenda, Amanda, Luke, Nathanael and Rebekah Krueger 
 

Current build site update: Sidewalks are poured, entry 
way tiled, floors cleaned, outlets and light fixtures are 

being installed, alarm system completed, and much 
more.  The builders have moved their homes offsite so 

they can begin working on the parking lot. 

What was the best part 

about the week Mom & Dad 

were on the Mission’s trip? 

Amanda (8) – (at camp) “The 

jumbo dog.” 

- At Grandpa & Grandma’s 

Luke (7) –“Going fishing and 

eating gummy worms.” 

Nathanael (5) – “That we had 

hotdogs almost all the days.” 

Rebekah (2) – “I got to play  

Peggle.” 

 

Praises  

- A wonderful trip to 

Columbus, WI with the 

youth group! 

- Many answered prayer 

requests! 

     Prayer Requests 

- We are presenting our 

ministry on July 14, the 

kids will be attending 

VBS July 15-19, and 

Brian and I will be 

going to the CBM 

Family Conference July 

16-17. 

- July 30 – August 6 

Brian will be leading a 

teen Boundary Water 

trip.  Pray for safety. 

- Patience and 

perseverance as we wait 

and work toward the 

goal of full time 

ministry. 

Financial Support 

Prayerfully consider 

supporting us with $5 a 

month or more. 

Contact us or go online 

to www.cbmoffice.org 

 

 

“Let us therefore come boldly to the throne of grace, that we may obtain mercy and find grace to 
help in time of need.”  Hebrews 4:16 (NKJV) 

 


